

New Hope Foundation

www.NewHopeFoundation.com

Fall Update September 18, 2014

Mother's Day Baskets

In May, hundreds of generous donors filled a two car garage with books, toiletries, gifts, shoes, and other personal items. It was the sweetest smelling garage in all of North Texas! Volunteers spent several days sorting the supplies and making baskets. 340 were then delivered to 5 area shelters and organizations giving hope (and soap) to mothers in need.



Bishop Dunne Scholarship

New Hope Foundation is proud to announce a \$5000 scholarship to Bishop Dunne Catholic High School. After working with its students and teachers for several years, New Hope was moved to invest in the school in a bigger way. Our goal is to ensure all hard working students have access to quality education.

School Supply Drive

The Empowerment Center was once again home to an incredible School Supply Drive in August. Volunteers and donors sent 700 young scholars home with backpacks, full bellies, and big smiles - everything needed to start the school year off right! A very special thanks to **In-N-Out Burger**!



1000 Coats for Hope

It is HOT in Texas! And that is why the last thing you need taking up space is an old coat. Last year, we collected over 3000 cold weather items, and this year, we are shooting for a new record - 4000! Unload your winter outerwear on us, and we will pass it on to someone who will truly appreciate your gift when the brutal Texas winter arrives.

We accept new or gently used coats, sweaters, gloves, winter hats, scarves, boots, and blankets. We appreciate *new only* socks and long underwear.

Would you like to be a satellite drop off location for the coat drive? Let us know. New Hope is looking for families, schools, or businesses willing to collect items for about two weeks

and then deliver them to us (or arrange for us to retrieve them). For more information, visit our website

1000 Coats for Hope is Saturday, October 18, through Saturday, November 1.



Elves in Disguise

Teams are filling quickly for the Elves in Disguise 2014 Charity Home Makeover. Become a donor, volunteer, or room leader today. If you or someone you know need a makeover, complete an application at http://newhopefoundation.com/pdf/Elves-in-Disguise-Application.pdf. You may also request an application at www.newhopefoundation.com/contact.

Elves in Disguise will be December 18, 2014.

For more information on any of our events, visit our website at www.NewHopeFoundation.com